
OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
PARENTS' COUNCIL 
Cordially invites all 1st Year parents to a “meet 

and greet” reception with other 1st Year parents. 

 

THURSDAY, 24th OCTOBER 

TERENURE INN, Terenure Village D6W TY70 

From 7:30 P.M. 

 

The informal reception will be 

an opportunity to: 

Chat and get to know 

other parents in the Year 

Group 

Continue to build a 

strong community 

at OLS 
 

FINGER FOOD AND LIGHT 

REFRESHMENTS WILL BE 

PROVIDED BY THE 

PARENTS’ COUNCIL 


